Diaz, Lindsey

From: Gurule-Copado,Diana

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 5:08 PM
To: Diaz, Lindsey

Subject: RE: LCGA Advisory Board

It will be for Dr. Fedler, but as soon as | get the information, like | said — | will forward it to you. Thanks for your help,
have a good evening.

From: Diaz, Lindsey <LDiaz@lubbockcounty.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 3:54 PM

To: Gurule-Copado,Diana <DGurule-Copado@I|ubbockcounty.gov>
Subject: RE: LCGA Advisory Board

Good deal. If you send me your recommendation | can inform the Court so we can hopefully get it on for 12/27
Lindsey Diaz

Lubbock County
Idiaz@Ilubbockcounty.gov

From: Gurule-Copado,Diana <DGurule-Copado@lubbockcounty.gov>
Sent: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 2:59 PM

To: Diaz, Lindsey <LDiaz@lubbockcounty.gov>

Subject: LCGA Advisory Board

| have 3 whose terms end on 12/31/2021:

Margaret Ceja — she is willing to serve another term.

Jesse Garza - he is willing to serve another term.

Virginia Alamanza — unfortunately for health reasons, she is not going to be able to serve aqain

| do have a recommendation from one of our members to fill Virginia’s spot, and am waiting to hear back
from them.

Diana Gurule-Copado, Director

Lubbock County

916 Main St., Ste. 104

P.O. Box 10536 (08)

Lubbock, TX 79401

Ph. (806) 775-1610

Fax(806) 775-7982

Email: dgurule-copado@Ilubbockcounty.gov

Please note my new email effective 08/28/2019: dgurule-copado@Ilubbockcounty.gov




